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S. Paulo , July 3 , 1946

=4 Dear Rasetti ,

We all regret that you could not come this time

i

I received your letters and we understand perfectly

" bow difficult it would be for you to arrange evérything
chiefly because one letter of official invitation
have not reached you. We hppe very much that next

year you will come and spend some month with us.

Sincerely

Gleb Wataghin
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